City of Woodland

September '09

E-NEWSLETTER

Woodland City Council

Marlin H. "Skip" Davies, Mayor; Art Pimentel, Vice Mayor; Jeff Monroe, Council Member; Bill Marble, Council Member; Martie Dote, Council Member



Senior City Staff

Mark Deven, City Manager; Sue Vannucci, Director of Administrative Services/City Clerk; Carey Sullivan, Police Chief and Interim Parks and Recreation Director; Tod Reddish, Fire Chief; Greg Meyer, Public Works Director; Sandra Briggs, Library Services Director

September eNewsletter

This eNewsletter is part of the city's effort to keep residents informed of the latest issues and happenings. Each month city departments provide brief info items for your perusal. When you find an item of interest, click on the underlined link and you will be taken to a fuller discussion of that piece of news. If it motivates you to contact a city official or staff member, click on the appropriate name on the left. It's that simple. For further information about city events, go to the Woodland home page.

Public Works - Did you know...?

We may have a light El Niño this season. <u>Click here</u> to see what this could mean for our rainfall season.

City Parks to Receive Recycle Bin Donation

The City of Woodland's Environmental Services Division has partnered with the American Chemistry Council, Keep California Beautiful, PG&E and the Rumsey Band of Wintun Indians to provide recycle bins to our City parks. A press conference to present the 24 recycle bins donated to the City of Woodland will be held on September 25th at the Woodland Community & Senior Center. Click here for more information.

July Water Use "Dashboard"

<u>Click here</u> for the July water conservation update. Environmental Services now accepts water waste reports from concerned residents via the internet. The online form is accessible from the Water Conservation web page and is currently highlighted on the City's home page. Reports may also be made to the Water Conservation Coordinator at 530-406-5117.

Woodland Firefighters Assigned to Los Angeles Fire

Battalion Chief Ken Bechthold led a strike team of fire engines to the Station Fire in the Angeles National Forest. Click here to read more.

Parenteen - Sticks and Stones

A message for parents and children on the importance of meaningful social relationships. <u>Click</u> here to read entire article.

New Housing and Community Development Plan

The City of Woodland is embarking on a new housing and community development plan and we need your help! To find out more <u>click here</u>.

September 2009, Ana Gonzalez, ed.